
Director’s Report March 2024 

Candyland during Feb vacation was a home run of a program! Feedback was all positive and 
glowing. Ask AL! On Facebook a fan noted “This was so well done and fun. Thanks Jenn and 
Library staff. Ethan was a great facilitator.”  
 

 Mr. Barnes is unable to give us an invoice from which we can pay, so he has backed 
off from his request to pay for last year’s water supply maintenance despite me 
telling him we agree to pay. He can’t produce the details of what the charges would 
be for, and town lawyer says we must have an invoice with more details than he 
provided in his initial note in order to pay. Again, many thanks to Jim L. and Joe G.  
We are continuing to investigate joining the Hampstead Area Water. 

 I went to the Master Plan Steering Committee meeting on Feb 27. I explained what 
we have done and reiterated that organizations that wish to have their events on 
our community calendar need to go to the About menu on the library’s homepage 
where they can see the full calendar and also submit an event.   

 We are preparing for some events about the Solar eclipse happening April 8. Make a 
pin hole viewer on Wed., April 3 at 3 pm, and an eclipse viewing party starting at 
2:30 pm at the Pavilion on April 8. 

 Interviewed 2 candidates for custodian role.  

 Life size Candyland had 141 participants, of all ages! It was a lot of work by all staff 
members, but absolutely worth it. 

 


